From: Jonathan Greavem

To: <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk>
Date: 09/11/2014 07:43

Subject: Supporting Infrastructure for growth in the Vale

I have just read your plans for infrastructure improvements to support the 20,000 plus new homes in the area. You mention schools and roads
but there is no specific mention of providing additional medical practices, doctors or hospital facilities, which must be of paramount
importance? It is obvious that the medical facilities in this area are already overstretched, so what are the specific plans? What about using the
increased revenue in rates?

Jonathan & Helen Greaves





